SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING   2-17-25
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 by Davis. The board members present were Joe Harrison, Pete Conrad, George Davis, Steve Sarcone, Penny Harrison, Jon Shelness, Nick VanPatton and neighborhood member Sandi Davis.
The minutes of the1/27/25 Board meeting were approved as written.  The Treasures report for 2/17/25 summited by Heather Carmen was approved as written. 
The City budget overview meeting on Tuesday 2/25 at Polk Co. River Place, 2309 Euclid Ave. 6:00-7:30 or Wednesday 2/26, 6:00-7:30 at Pioneer Columbus Center will be possibly attended by board members Penny, Joe and Jon.  If they can work it in to their schedule. The meeting will address the budget cuts that are proposed.  
Heather Tamminga’s all neighborhood meeting (90 ideas in 90 minutes) will be Thursday 2/27, 6-730 at Urban Campus, 1100 7th.  Will be attended by Shelness and Davis if schedule permits.
Harmon Park tennis courts are on the agenda to possibly close and be replaced by a open air shelter.  The neighborhood feedback is opposed to this idea.  Neighbors want to keep the courts open with added pickleball. 
Open discussion included an email to be send out to members along with information regarding Hamon Park. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15, with the temperature at minus four degrees.  Minutes taken by George Davis for treasurer Ginny Renda.

 



 
